
Sunshine Coast District Veterans Golfers Association 4-Ball Ambrose Competition Concludes 
at Nambour Golf Club. 

Nambour, QLD – October 15, 2024 – The Sunshine Coast District Veterans Golfers Association held its annual 
4-Ball Ambrose competition at the picturesque Nambour Golf Club on Tuesday, attracting a total of 27 teams 
from nine district golf clubs across the Sunshine Coast. With perfect weather and the par 68 course in top 
condition, 108 players took part in this exciting team event, which celebrated both camaraderie and 
competitive spirit. 

The standout performance of the day came from a team representing Mt Coolum Golf Club, who claimed the 
top honours with an impressive score of 53.62. Their exceptional teamwork and strategy across the 
challenging course earned them a well-deserved victory. The runner-up position went to a team from Tin Can 
Bay, who finished with a strong score of 55.62. 

This year’s final event for 2024 year once again highlighted the vibrant veteran’s golfing community on the 
Sunshine Coast, with teams from clubs across the sunshine Coast  enjoying the friendly competition and 
hospitality provided by Nambour Golf Club. 

SCDVGA President, Andrew Moran, expressed his gratitude to the participants, saying, "It was a fantastic 
turnout, and we congratulate all players for their efforts. We are thrilled with the spirit in which the competition 
was played and look forward to continuing this tradition for many years to come." 

The Sunshine Coast District Veterans Golfers Association continues to foster a sense of community through 
its events, bringing together senior golf enthusiasts to enjoy the sport in a welcoming and competitive 
environment. 

For more information on upcoming events or to become involved, contact the SCDVGA Secretary on 
0458233809. 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Winning team from Mt Coolum Golf Club 
L to R  - Ken Thomson, Greg Brennan, Ken Carstairs and Paul Rogers. 

 (With SCDVGA President Andrew Moran in background). 
 
 


